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Thank you enormously much for downloading Case For Christ Revised And
Updated A Journalists Personal Investigation Of The Evidence For
Jesus.Most likely you have knowledge that, people have look numerous
times for their favorite books with this Case For Christ Revised And
Updated A Journalists Personal Investigation Of The Evidence For
Jesus, but end happening in harmful downloads.
Rather than enjoying a good ebook in the same way as a cup of coffee
in the afternoon, then again they juggled in imitation of some
harmful virus inside their computer. Case For Christ Revised And
Updated A Journalists Personal Investigation Of The Evidence For
Jesus is reachable in our digital library an online entrance to it is
set as public for that reason you can download it instantly. Our
digital library saves in combination countries, allowing you to get
the most less latency era to download any of our books subsequently
this one. Merely said, the Case For Christ Revised And Updated A
Journalists Personal Investigation Of The Evidence For Jesus is
universally compatible subsequent to any devices to read.

Mind of Christ, Revised (Member Book) Jul 30 2022 Based on
Philippians 2:5: "Let this mind be in you, which was also in Christ
Jesus," the study shows you how Jesus' mind worked and how the Holy
Spirit can teach you to think as He did.
From Jesus to Christ Jan 30 2020 "Magisterial. . . . A learned,
brilliant and enjoyable study."—Géza Vermès, Times Literary
Supplement In this exciting book, Paula Fredriksen explains the
variety of New Testament images of Jesus by exploring the ways that
the new Christian communities interpreted his mission and message in
light of the delay of the Kingdom he had preached. This edition
includes an introduction reviews the most recent scholarship on Jesus
and its implications for both history and theology. "Brilliant and
lucidly written, full of original and fascinating insights."—Reginald
H. Fuller, Journal of the American Academy of Religion "This is a
first-rate work of a first-rate historian."—James D. Tabor, Journal
of Religion "Fredriksen confronts her documents—principally the
writings of the New Testament—as an archaeologist would an especially
rich complex site. With great care she distinguishes the literary
images from historical fact. As she does so, she explains the images
of Jesus in terms of the strategies and purposes of the writers Paul,
Matthew, Mark, Luke, and John."—Thomas D’Evelyn, Christian Science
Monitor
The Mind of Christ Viewer Guide Mar 14 2021 The Mind of Christ is an
in-depth discipleship study that introduces believers to a lifelong
process through which God will renew their minds and their lives to
reflect the image of Christ. Based on Philippians 2:5, "Let this mind
be in you, which was also in Christ Jesus," the study shows you how
Jesus' mind worked and how the Holy Spirit can teach you to think as
He did. The viewer guide is designed for participants to complete as
they view the DVDs in an eight-session conference. Features: Charts
and diagrams for participants to complete while viewing the DVDs
Small-group discussion guides for an eight-session DVD conference
Answers to viewer-guide blanks Participants will be guided to:
Understand and begin applying a three-stage process through which God
will establish a Christlike mind in them Experience the reality of
freedom from the bondage of sin and the past Understand and develop
17 virtues of the mind of Christ Follow Christ's example in
servanthood Reflect Christ's perfect humanity in their attitudes,
emotions, and relationships Examine Christ's holiness and love and
let God make them holy and teach them to love with Christlike love
Surrender to Christ's absolute lordship in their lives
Christian Beliefs Dec 23 2021
Power of Identification with Christ Mar 26 2022 Many Christians have
become a victim of supernatural identity theft! Your new identity In
Christ is extremely valuable and must be protected! Learn how God
identified us with Christ in His death, burial, resurrection, and

seating in Heaven. He embraced our condition so that we might live in
Him and He might live in us! The same identical life, victory, joy,
and blessings that are In Christ are now in you! This is the glory
and the mystery of Christianity - the power of the believer's
identification with Christ!
No Other Gods Jul 18 2021 Musician and author Kelly Minter explores
the natural needs of women that can become modern-day idols,
replacing God's presence in their lives.
Piso Christ Feb 10 2021 Evidence shows the New Testament texts were
not written by simple, non-royal subjects, but instead were created
by extremely well-educated, royal Romans. In Piso Christ, author
Roman Piso, with Jay Gallus, presents a new perspective to show that
the creation of Christianity has different origins than previously
taught. Through this collection of essays and articles, Piso shows
that only a few individuals invented and built the Christian
religion, and these same individuals authored the New Testament of
the Christian Bible. Piso Christ addresses the issues of how these
few people wielded that much power and how they were able to succeed.
In this new book, Piso contends that the royalty wanted to protect
their centuries-old institution of slavery upon which the empire
functioned, lived, fed, and gained wealth. The royal people
understood that knowledge was power and, therefore, did what they
could to keep the masses ignorant and superstitious. Through
research, Piso Christ shows that the god concept did not originate in
what is represented in the Bible. It demonstrates how millions of
people are being misled into accepting the concept of a god and how
they live in fear of an unnatural belief.
The Chronological Life of Christ Jun 04 2020 "...not much has
changed since Jesus gathered dust in the soles of his sandals on
Palestinian soil. He is still the buzz at barber shops and corner
cafes. He is still talked about and against. He pricks our curiosity,
sparks our imagination, and even earns our ire. Who is he, really?
You know he's no politician, but he still transforms nations. He's no
social activist, but he is the genesis of who knows how many
hospitals, orphanages, and innumerable acts of kindness. A
psychotherapist? Hardly. But how many of us 'Humpty Dumpties' has he
put back together again?! This peasant carpenter has built himself a
kingdom immeasurably greater than his earthly enemies could have
imagined. What are we to make of him? Please accept my deepest
apologies right up front, for this book will not help answer that
question. However, it may help answer this one: What is this man to
make of me?"
Case for Christ for Kids 90-Day Devotional Jun 28 2022 Based on the
eye-opening best-selling series, this 90-day devotional for kids ages
9-12 explores the life of Jesus and what it means to be a Christian,
while also tackling tough questions kids ask about God. For kids who

want to learn more about their faith so they can share with others,
this devotional uses light-hearted prose, illustrations, historical
facts, research and true stories to bring to life the miracles,
ministry and way of life of Jesus.
Firm Foundations Sep 07 2020 A steadfast faith is built on the firm
foundation of God's Word. For decades, this pattern of teaching has
helped men and women around the world gain a clear understanding of
God, man's relationship with Him, and the grace He has made freely
available through the death of His Son. Many teachers have
successfully used these lessons from the previous version in
churches, classroom and small groups. Firm Foundations: Creation to
Christ presents in order key teachings about: God's nature and
character; Man's sinful state and separation from God; God's grace,
presence and activity through history; Christ as the promised
Redeemer. Moving from Genesis through the life of Christ, your
students will see God's plan of redemption unfold. They'll follow
God's pattern of progressively revealing His character. This study
series uses the New King James Bible translation. - Publisher.
NIV, Case for Christ New Testament with Psalms and Proverbs, PocketSized, Paperback, Comfort Print Oct 28 2019 The NIV Case for Christ
New Testament with Psalms and Proverbs is an engaging, informative
resource that motivates seekers and skeptics to investigate for
themselves the Bible's most compelling claims about the existence of
God and the promise of eternal life through his Son, Jesus. A great
outreach tool for those who are spiritually curious.
Romans Jul 06 2020 Sometimes our worship loses its passion. Our
prayer life becomes stagnant. We forget why we are serving God. And
slowly, subtly, the world's ways become our ways. In this nineteensession LifeGuide Bible Study on the book of Romans addresses these
problems, showing us how we can break out of old patterns and become
new in Christ.
The Gospel According to Jesus Feb 22 2022 The first edition of The
Gospel According to Jesus won wide acclaim in confronting the “easybelievism” that has characterized some aspects of evangelical
Christianity. Over the past 50 years, a handful of books have become
true classics, revered world-wide for their crystal-clear
presentation of the Gospel and lauded for their contribution to the
Christian faith. These extraordinary books are read, re-read, and
discussed in churches, Bible study groups, and homes everywhere. John
MacArthur’s The Gospel According to Jesus is one of those books. In
The Gospel According to Jesus, MacArthur tackles the idea of “easy
believism,” challenging Christians to re-evaluate their commitment to
Christ by examining their fruits. MacArthur asks, “What does it
really mean to be saved?” He urges readers to understand that their
conversion was more than a mere point in time, that, by definition,
it includes a lifetime of obediently walking with Jesus as Lord. This

20th anniversary edition of MacArthur’s provocative, Scripture-based
book contains one new chapterand is further revised to provide
Christians in the 21st century a fresh perspective on the intrinsic
relationship between faith and works, clearly revealing Why Jesus is
both Savior and Lord to all who believe.
Holy Bible May 04 2020 A reasonably priced, quality black hardcover
pew and ministry Bible featuring a large 12-point font.
The Universal Christ Apr 14 2021 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • From
one of the world’s most influential spiritual thinkers, a longawaited book exploring what it means that Jesus was called “Christ,”
and how this forgotten truth can restore hope and meaning to our
lives. “Anyone who strives to put their faith into action will find
encouragement and inspiration in the pages of this book.”—Melinda
Gates In his decades as a globally recognized teacher, Richard Rohr
has helped millions realize what is at stake in matters of faith and
spirituality. Yet Rohr has never written on the most perennially
talked about topic in Christianity: Jesus. Most know who Jesus was,
but who was Christ? Is the word simply Jesus’s last name? Too often,
Rohr writes, our understandings have been limited by culture,
religious debate, and the human tendency to put ourselves at the
center. Drawing on scripture, history, and spiritual practice, Rohr
articulates a transformative view of Jesus Christ as a portrait of
God’s constant, unfolding work in the world. “God loves things by
becoming them,” he writes, and Jesus’s life was meant to declare that
humanity has never been separate from God—except by its own negative
choice. When we recover this fundamental truth, faith becomes less
about proving Jesus was God, and more about learning to recognize the
Creator’s presence all around us, and in everyone we meet. Thoughtprovoking, practical, and full of deep hope and vision, The Universal
Christ is a landmark book from one of our most beloved spiritual
writers, and an invitation to contemplate how God liberates and loves
all that is.
The Life of Christ Apr 02 2020
The Lost Knowledge of Christ Aug 26 2019 Did Christianity once teach
secret knowledge? Dominic White argues that the early Church in fact
taught a wonderful wisdom about the cosmos. Christian cosmology
offers resources for us to speak to many of the problems, questions,
and issues we face both in the church and in society. It does not
provide instant answers; rather, it is in some ways more like the
parables of Jesus, stories that challenge our view of the world and
invite us to reflection and contemplation. This “lost knowledge”
sheds new light on many biblical teachings and areas of controversy
within Christianity: the meaning of repentance; the mystery of the
cross; Jesus’ ascent through the heavens; angels and stars; the body
and the feminine; justice and ecology; and liturgy, art, music, and
dance. The Lost Knowledge of Christ shares the cosmic, psychological,

and artistic focus of today’s nonreligious spiritualities and offers
some surprising responses. Images, music, and videos that correspond
with the chapters can be found at
lostknowledgeofchrist.wordpress.com.
Seeing and savouring Jesus Christ Nov 21 2021 Who is Jesus Christ?
You've never met Him in person, and you don't know anyone who has.
But there is a way to know who he is. How? Jesus Christ - the divine
Person revealed in the Bible - has a unique excellence and a
spiritual beauty that speaks directly to our souls and says, "Yes,
this is truth." It's like seeing the sun and knowing that it is
light, or tasting honey and knowing that it is sweet. The depth and
complexity of Jesus shatter our simple mental frameworks. He baffled
proud scribes with his wisdom but was understood and loved by
children. He calmed a raging storm with a word but would not get
himself down from the cross. Look at the Jesus of the Bible. Keep
your eyes open, and fill them with the portrait of Jesus in God's
Word. Jesus said, "If anyone's will is to do God's will, He will know
whether the teaching is from God or whether I am speaking on my own
authority." Ask God for the grace to do His will, and you will see
the truth of His Son. John Piper has written this book in the hope
that all will see Jesus for who he really is and will come to enjoy
him above all else.
Believer's Baptism Jun 24 2019 Is believer’s baptism the clear
teaching of the New Testament Scriptures? What are the historical and
theological challenges to believer’s baptism? What are the practical
applications for believer’s baptism today? Volume two in the NEW
AMERICAN COMMENTARY STUDIES IN BIBLE & THEOLOGY (NACSBT) series for
pastors, advanced Bible students, and other deeply committed
laypersons addresses these compelling questions. Indeed, Believer’s
Baptism begins with the belief that believer’s baptism (as opposed to
infant baptism or other faith proclaiming methods) is the clear
teaching of the New Testament. Along the way, the argument is
supported by written contributions from Andreas Kostenberger, Robert
Stein, Thomas Schreiner, Stephen Wellum, Steve McKinion, Jonathan
Rainbow, Shawn Wright, and Mark Dever. Users will find this an
excellent extension of the long-respected NEW AMERICAN COMMENTARY.
Case for Christ Student Ed Padded Oct 01 2022 Who Was Jesus? A good
man? A lunatic? God? There's little question that he actually lived.
But miracles? Rising from the dead? Some of the stories you hear
about him sound like just that--stories. A reasonable person would
never believe them, let alone the claim that he's the only way to
God! But a reasonable person would also make sure that he or she
understood the facts before jumping to conclusions. That's why Lee
Strobel--an award-winning legal journalist with a knack for asking
tough questions--decided to investigate Jesus for himself. An
atheist, Strobel felt certain his findings would bring Christianity's

claims about Jesus tumbling down like a house of cards. He was in for
the surprise of his life. Join him as he retraces his journey from
skepticism to faith. You'll consult expert testimony as you sift
through the truths that history, science, psychiatry, literature, and
religion reveal. Like Strobel, you'll be amazed at the evidence--how
much there is, how strong it is, and what it says. The facts are in.
What will your verdict be in The Case for Christ?
Zealot Mar 02 2020 #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • “A lucid,
intelligent page-turner” (Los Angeles Times) that challenges longheld assumptions about Jesus, from the host of Believer Two thousand
years ago, an itinerant Jewish preacher walked across the Galilee,
gathering followers to establish what he called the “Kingdom of God.”
The revolutionary movement he launched was so threatening to the
established order that he was executed as a state criminal. Within
decades after his death, his followers would call him God. Sifting
through centuries of mythmaking, Reza Aslan sheds new light on one of
history’s most enigmatic figures by examining Jesus through the lens
of the tumultuous era in which he lived. Balancing the Jesus of the
Gospels against the historical sources, Aslan describes a man full of
conviction and passion, yet rife with contradiction. He explores the
reasons the early Christian church preferred to promulgate an image
of Jesus as a peaceful spiritual teacher rather than a politically
conscious revolutionary. And he grapples with the riddle of how Jesus
understood himself, the mystery that is at the heart of all
subsequent claims about his divinity. Zealot yields a fresh
perspective on one of the greatest stories ever told even as it
affirms the radical and transformative nature of Jesus’ life and
mission. Praise for Zealot “Riveting . . . Aslan synthesizes
Scripture and scholarship to create an original account.”—The New
Yorker “Fascinatingly and convincingly drawn . . . Aslan may come as
close as one can to respecting those who revere Jesus as the peaceloving, turn-the-other-cheek, true son of God depicted in modern
Christianity, even as he knocks down that image.”—The Seattle Times
“[Aslan’s] literary talent is as essential to the effect of Zealot as
are his scholarly and journalistic chops. . . . A vivid, persuasive
portrait.”—Salon “This tough-minded, deeply political book does full
justice to the real Jesus, and honors him in the process.”—San
Francisco Chronicle “A special and revealing work, one that believer
and skeptic alike will find surprising, engaging, and original.”—Jon
Meacham, Pulitzer Prize–winning author of Thomas Jefferson: The Art
of Power “Compulsively readable . . . This superb work is highly
recommended.”—Publishers Weekly (starred review)
Free to Be Like Jesus! Jan 12 2021 Endorsement from Max Lucado"Tommy Hays has spent a lifetime studying the place of prayer in
inner healing. I have personally benefitted from his teaching,
writing, and encouragement. This book gathers a wealth of helpful

insights and experiences into one volume. I am honored to have it on
my shelf and honored to call Tommy my friend." Endorsement from Andy
Reese, Author of Freedom Tools- "Tommy Hays combines a lawyer's keen
logic with a spiritual intuition to bring inner healing to a
practical, effective, and applied level. His proven techniques have
been used in hundreds of ministry settings and can serve as simple
yet profound tools in the hands of even the novice minister."
Endorsement from Randy Clark, Global Awakening- "Free to Be Like
Jesus! will take you on a journey to learn more about the inner
healing ministry. This book has many foundational spiritual truths
and will help you if you want more healing in your own life, or if
you want more tools to assist you in your inner healing ministry."
Jesus is still healing the brokenhearted and setting the captives
free! (Isaiah 61:1; Luke 4:18) As the Father sent the Son, so the Son
sends us in the power of His Holy Spirit (John 20:21). God wants to
display His glory and move in His power through a people who have His
nature - a people set Free To Be Like Jesus!
The Case for Christ Nov 02 2022 The book consists primarily of
interviews between Strobel (a former legal editor at the Chicago
Tribune) and biblical scholars such as Bruce Metzger. Each interview
is based on a simple question, concerning historical evidence (for
example, "Can the Biographies of Jesus Be Trusted?"), scientific
evidence, ("Does Archaeology Confirm or Contradict Jesus'
Biographies?"), and "psychiatric evidence" ("Was Jesus Crazy When He
Claimed to Be the Son of God?"). Together, these interviews compose a
case brief defending Jesus' divinity, and urging readers to reach a
verdict of their own.
When Christians Get It Wrong Sep 19 2021 Following Jesus can be more
about serving others rather than judging them.
NIV, Case for Christ Study Bible, eBook Nov 09 2020 Drawn from Lee
Strobel's own experiences as a former atheist engaged in a thorough
search for truth, the articles and notes throughout The Case for
Christ Study Bible provide a solid explanation of where the
historical and scientific evidence point - toward the existence of a
compassionate Creator God and his Son, Jesus, the Savior. The Case
for Christ Study Bible features more than 500 notes and articles,
including: A.) The Case for a Creator: highlighting the wonders of
creation and demonstrating how the scientific evidence supports
belief in an all-powerful Creator. B.) The Case for the Bible:
exploring the character of the Bible, the extra-biblical evidence
that corroborates scripture, and apparent contradictions. C.) The
Case for Christ: investigating Jesus' claims, Messianic identity,
deity, and resurrection. D.) And much more. The Good News of the
Gospel transformed the life of this former atheist. It can do the
same for others who commit to examining the evidence for themselves.
The Life of Jesus Christ May 16 2021 How often have you heard the

Gospel at Sunday Mass and wondered, "What happens next?" Often, our
only experience of the Gospels is of those isolated segments taken
out of context, like unassembled pieces of a jigsaw puzzle, rather
than the story of our Savior's life. The Life of Jesus Christ:
Understanding the Story of the Gospels aims to change that
experience. Author Russell Shaw weaves together the events of
Matthew, Mark, Luke, and John's narratives in chronological order to
capture a true and rounded picture of Jesus’ life. The Life of Jesus
Christ is the scriptural companion you've been searching for.
Together, the four Gospels reveal Jesus Christ, God Incarnate, as a
man of complexity and depth — compassionate but stern, who knew how
to laugh and how to cry, a charismatic leader uninterested in worldly
power, a subtle thinker who drew sublime messages from ordinary life.
With Shaw guiding you, you'll truly get to know the Son of God in a
new way. ABOUT THE AUTHOR Russell Shaw is an author and journalist
who has written more than twenty books. For eighteen years, he was
secretary for public affairs for the National Conference of Catholic
Bishops/United States Catholic Conference. He later oversaw media
relations for the Knights of Columbus for ten years.
No Other Gods Bible Study Book Oct 21 2021 We often think of idols
as ancient graven images or golden calves, but God's people still
battle idolatry every day. Our idols look more familiar-money, fame,
power, work, ministry, and people. We serve these gods above the one
true God and miss the unrivaled joy of following and knowing Jesus
Christ. In this 8-session revised and expanded study from Kelly
Minter, learn to identify the gods you may be unknowingly serving and
the lies they tell you. As you dethrone your modern-day idols, you'll
be set free for the more abundant life Jesus gives. You'll discover
Jesus can do what no other god can. ALSO AVAILABLE No Other Gods
leader kit includes resources for leading an 8-session group study:
one Bible study book, two DVDs, and extra leader resources. DIGITAL
RESOURCES E-book, video and audio teaching sessions, and promotional
materials available at www.LifeWay.com/NoOtherGods Book jacket.
Christ the Lord: The Road to Cana Dec 31 2019 The Road to Cana, Anne
Rice’s second book in her hugely ambitious life of Christ, begins
before his baptism in the Jordan and concludes with the miracle at
Cana. It is a novel in which we see Jesus, the man, living quietly in
Nazareth as he has for many years. He is still known as Yeshua Bar
Joseph. And he is enduring a winter of no rain, endless dust and
looming trouble in Judea. Legends of a virgin birth have long
surrounded Yeshua, yet for decades he has lived no differently than
the others who come to the synagogue on the Sabbath. All who know and
love him find themselves waiting for some sign of the path he will
eventually take. And at last we see this quiet man emerge from his
baptism to confront his destiny–and the Devil. We see what occurs
when he takes the water of seven great limestone jars and transforms

it into cool red wine; when he is recognized as the anointed one;
when he is urged to call all Israel to take up arms against Rome and
follow him as the prophets have foretold. Like Out of Egypt, the
first novel in Anne Rice’s series on the life of Christ, The Road to
Cana is based on the gospels and on the most respected New Testament
scholarship. The book’s power comes from the profound feeling its
author brings to the writing and the subtlety with which she summons
up the presence of Jesus.
Christ, the Healer Aug 19 2021
What You Do Best in the Body of Christ Jan 24 2022 Now with
discussion questions and assessment tools to help you determine your
unique ministry fit.By the coauthor of the Network course materials
developed at Willow Creek Community Church Have you found fulfillment
in life? Can you say your ministry is fruitful? God has created you
to be both fulfilled and fruitful in a meaningful place of service.
You can discover your God-given design and the role he created for
you in and through the local church.In What You Do Best in the Body
of Christ, Bruce Bugbee helps you identify your God-given spiritual
gifts, personal style, and ministry passion. And he shows how they
point to your unique role and purpose in the body of Christ when they
are expressed together. Drawing from biblical principles, this book
provides proven tools and a conversational approach that will help
you fulfill God’s will for your life. You’ll discover:Your God-given
Spiritual Gifts indicate what you’re equipped to do competently Your
God-given Personal Style indicates how you can serve with energy and
authenticity Your God-given Ministry Passion indicates where you’re
motivated to serve Together, they indicate what you do best in the
body of Christ!You will also better understand God’s design for the
church and your role within it.You’ll find plenty of helpful charts
and self-assessments—plus insights into the fallacies and pitfalls
that can hinder your effectiveness. Start learning today what God
wants you to do, and experience more enthusiasm, greater joy, and
real significance in your life and ministry.
For the Strength of Youth Jul 26 2019 OUR DEAR YOUNG MEN AND YOUNG
WOMEN, we have great confidence in you. You are beloved sons and
daughters of God and He is mindful of you. You have come to earth at
a time of great opportunities and also of great challenges. The
standards in this booklet will help you with the important choices
you are making now and will yet make in the future. We promise that
as you keep the covenants you have made and these standards, you will
be blessed with the companionship of the Holy Ghost, your faith and
testimony will grow stronger, and you will enjoy increasing
happiness.
The Case for Christ Aug 31 2022 The Case for Christ Revised Study
Guide is a six-session small group Bible study where you and your
group investigate along with bestselling author Lee Strobel the

evidence for Jesus from historical evidence and expert testimony.
The New Evidence that Demands a Verdict Dec 11 2020 Among important
books in the defense of Christianity, this one has few equals.
Evidence That Demands a Verdict is an easy-to-read, front-line
defense for Christians facing the tough questions of critics and
skeptics. Using secular evidences and other historical sources, Josh
McDowell's faith-building book is a must read for every Christian.
Ephesians Apr 26 2022 Preaching God's Big Story gives talk outlines
for a Bible overview. Pray-Prepare-Preach is a new series of guides
to help Bible teachers world wide explain God's Word clearly and
accurately.
Preparing for Christ's New Name May 28 2022 Are we prepared for
Christ's return? How will He return? When will He return? Where will
He return? Will Christ's name be different when He returns? Compare
your views with those held by a Christian and a Baha'i as they study
Scripture together.
The Case Against the Case for Christ Sep 27 2019
The Case for Miracles Nov 29 2019 New York Times bestselling author
Lee Strobel trains his investigative sights on the hot-button
question: is it really credible to believe God intervenes
supernaturally in people's lives today? This provocative book starts
with an unlikely interview in which America's foremost skeptic builds
a seemingly persuasive case against the miraculous. But then Strobel
travels the country to quiz scholars to see whether they can offer
solid answers to atheist objections. Along the way, he encounters
astounding accounts of healings and other phenomena that simply
cannot be explained away by naturalistic causes. The book features
the results of exclusive new scientific polling that shows miracle
accounts are much more common than people think. What's more, Strobel
delves into the most controversial question of all: what about
miracles that don't happen? If God can intervene in the world, why
doesn't he do it more often to relieve suffering? Many American
Christians are embarrassed by the supernatural, not wanting to look
odd or extreme to their neighbors. Yet, The Case for Miracles shows
not only that the miraculous is possible, but that God still does
intervene in our world in awe-inspiring ways. Here’s a unique book
that examines all sides of this issue and comes away with a
passionate defense for God's divine action in lives today. Also
available: The Case for Miracles Spanish edition, kids' edition, and
student edition.
Revelation Oct 09 2020 The final book of the Bible, Revelation
prophesies the ultimate judgement of mankind in a series of
allegorical visions, grisly images and numerological predictions.
According to these, empires will fall, the "Beast" will be destroyed
and Christ will rule a new Jerusalem. With an introduction by Will
Self.

The Pulse of Christ (Revised and Expanded) Jun 16 2021 In Ephesians
4:1-16, Jesus gave five specific spiritual gifts for the equipping
and building up of the church to display his fullness in the world.
This book not only outlines why the fivefold is important for the
health and maturity of the church, it also provides five practical
exercises for each of the five areas.
More Than a Carpenter Aug 07 2020 The inspirational classic, More
than a Carpenter, is now updated for a new generation of seekers with
a fresh look, revised material, and a new chapter that addresses
questions commonly raised today. Former skeptic Josh McDowell is now
joined by his son Sean as they examine the evidence about Jesus. Is
he really the Lord he claimed to be? How can we know for sure? More
than a Carpenter offers arguments for faith from a skeptic turned
believer. Since its original publication in 1977, this modern classic
has sold over 15 million copies, been translated into dozens of
languages, and introduced countless people to the real Jesus. Now
with new content that addresses questions raised by today’s popular
atheist writers.
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